Chapter Development Report
MEETING ATTENDANCE DATA

This report contains attendance data for five meetings: April 30th, May 7th, May 14th, May 21st, and May 28th.

Members:
	Category
	This Month
	Last Month
	Last Year

	
	May 2015
	Apr 2015
	May 2014

	Total Unique Members
	33
	32
	30

	Average Members per Meeting
	25.4
	27.5
	24.8

	Average Tenors per Meeting
	3.6
	4.3
	4.6

	Average Leads per Meeting
	6.8
	7.5
	8.2

	Average Basses per Meeting
	10.4
	11.0
	7.8

	Average Baris per Meeting
	4.6
	4.8
	4.2

	Full Attending Members
	15
	19
	15



Guests:
- Total Unique Guests: 13 (previous period: 4)
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS

David Braunstein has applied for membership with the chapter.  Attached is a scan of his personal information - no financial information is on this form at this time.  As per the new candidacy procedures, David was announced as a candidate for membership in front of the chapter and has attended three rehearsals since that announcement.
I feel that David will be a great new member.  His dedication to the chapter is clear; he has been regularly attending for months now, and spent his Saturday with us at the coaching rehearsal.  He's been willing to assist with getting the Vocal Clinic running that first night when a lot of people showed up at the door.  He seems musically capable and is willing to work with the instructions given to improve his abilities.  

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT INITIATIVES
Vocal Clinic 2015 - IN EXECUTION
So far the Vocal Clinic has been quite successful.  We've had over 20 in attendance all three weeks, with 23 men and 12 women in attendance the first night.
Conversion to membership is an ongoing process.  There are more men in attendance at the Vocal Clinic than I can personally talk with, so I've been requesting assistance from the rest of the chapter.  I plan on following up with a few promising candidates and try to get them to keep coming to rehearsal after the Vocal Clinic is over.  However, I am getting married in two weeks, so my time is going to be stretched thin for recruitment efforts.  I need to get some assistance from members of the chapter on the conversion process because of this.
Open House - PLANNED
At this point the Open House is almost completely ready to go.  All the details have been worked out with BASC.  Jerry's prepared a marketing push for the event.  The only detail I haven't solidified just yet is figuring out who can get the risers from Cubberley to the rehearsal hall.
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